
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE AN (RFQ) REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

Unified School District No. 388 Ellis 

1011 Washington Street 

Ellis, KS  67637 

Ellis Unified School District #388 intends to issue an (RFQ) Request for Qualifications to interested 
General Contractors for Construction Manager At-Risk services for construction projects which are part of 
the recently passed $4,550,000 Bond Issue.  These projects will include renovations to the 
Ellis Junior / Senior High School and Washington Elementary School. 
 
A formal RFQ will be available on October 20, 2022.  Firms interested in receiving a copy of the RFQ 
shall submit a request, by the close of business, on November 1, 2022, to Janice Wilson, Superintendent 
of Schools, Ellis USD #388, 1011 Washington St., Ellis, KS 67637.   
Requests can be made via Mail, facsimile at (785) 726-4677 or email at jwilson@usd388.com.   
Responses to the RFQ will be due on or before November 8, 2022, by 3:00 pm, at the District Office, to 
be eligible for further consideration.   
Questions regarding this submission may be submitted to Janice Wilson, Superintendent of Schools at 
jwilson@usd388.com or Craig Lofton, AIA, Alloy Architecture at clofton@alloyarchitecture.com. 


